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GLENN COUNTY 4-H BOWL-A-THON FAST APPROACHING 
 

 Glenn County 4-H 

would like to invite you to 

participate in the 2019 Glenn 

County 4-H Bowl-A-Thon 

“Strike for Scholarships” to 

be held at the Orland Bowl 

on Sunday, September 22, 

2019. There will be one 

session beginning at 3:00 

p.m. until 6:00 p.m. 

 It is a fun time for all 

ages. Adult and Company 

teams are encouraged to join 

in on the fun!  You do not 

need to be in 4-H to 

participate in this fun event. 

There will be bumper pads for the younger bowlers and those with special needs. If you would like a registration form and 

pledge sheet for the Bowl-A-Thon, they are available at the UCCE Office, located at 821 E. South St., Orland, CA.  

95963. Please register by Monday, September 16, 2019. All proceeds from this event will help fund Glenn County 4-H 

Scholarships.  
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